
 
BROADVIEW-WESTCHESTER JOINT WATER

AGENCY
 
 
 
 
 

Notice
of

Cancellation of the February 2023
Regular Board of Directors Meeting

which was to be held on
Thursday, February 23, 2023 at 5:00 P.M.

at The Broadview Municipal Building, Council Chambers located
at 2350 South 25th Avenue, Broadview, Illinois

 
 

 
 
 
Distribution:
Board of Directors and Executive Committee Members, Postings at Broadview Village Hall
and Westchester Village Hall, Web Sites, Newspapers and Media (if requested).
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